
Dear Parents, 

 

Sometime in the next week your student will be watching the movie Super Size 

Me in Health class. The movie has been approved for the Media Library at West. 

The movie is rated PG. If there is a reason you would not like your son or 

daughter to view this film please sign this opt out form at the bottom. Disregard 

this letter if you approve your student viewing this movie. 

We will be discussing the importance of Nutrition, and good eating habits. The 

movie is based on a true story in which filmmaker Morgan Spurlock unravels the 

American Obesity epidemic by subjecting himself to a “McDonald’s only” diet for 

thirty days straight.  As he dives into corporate responsibility, nutritional 

education, and how we as a nation are eating ourselves to death.  Thank you for 

your consideration. 

 

Mrs. Bisaro 

 

West Health Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

I do not want my student to view this movie. 


